No.23/2025 Ref. HR/30

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka to the United Nations
Office in Geneva and other International Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to
the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (Secretariat of the Committee on the
Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW)), and with reference to the Permanent
Mission’s Note Verbale no. 17 dated 20" January 2025, forwarding Sri Lanka’s delegation at the
consideration of the 9" Periodic Report of Sri Lanka on 13" February 2025, further wishes to
forward herewith the full name of an additional delegate for the Sri Lanka delegation;

Ms. Nimanthi Liyanage, Documentation Officer/Permanent Mission of Sri Lanka to the UN in
Geneva

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka to the United Nations
Office in Geneva and Other International Organizations in Switzerland avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (Secretariat of the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDA W), the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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